
 November 27, 2001 
 
 

 
 

 
Anthony Zielinski, 
Common Council Administration Manager 

City Clerk's Office 
Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Mr. Zielinski: 

 
 The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and two bargaining units, Milwaukee District 

Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO and Public Employees’ Union Local 61, LIUNA, AFL-CIO,  
have reached agreement relative to wages and working conditions for certain employees in the 
new Operations Division of the Department of Public Works.  In order to approve this 

Memorandum of Understanding and make an amendment to the Salary Ordinance to implement 
this memorandum, we request a file be opened for this purpose.  

 
  Sincerely, 
 

 
 

  FRANK H. FORBES 
  City Labor Negotiator 
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THE CHAIR 

..Title 
Resolution to ratify and confirm the Memorandum of Understanding between the City of 

Milwaukee and two bargaining units, District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO and Public 
Employees’ Union Local 61, LIUNA, AFL-CIO, relative to the wages and working 
conditions for certain employees in the new Operations Division of the Department of 

Public Works. 
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